
Contact: Port Marketing Administrator Bernadette S. Meno 

Phone: (671) 477-5931 ext. 545    Email: bmeno@portofguam.com 

PORT AUTHORITY OF GUAM 
JOSE D.  LEON GUERRERO COMMERCIAL PORT  
1026 Cabras Highway, Suite 201  Piti, GU 96915 

Phone: (671) 477-5931 Fax: (671) 477-2689 

Website: www.portguam.com 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
Additional Port employee positive for COVID-19  

 

Piti, Guam, October 23, 2020:  The Port’s Contact Tracing Team has identified another Port 

employee positive for COVID-19 however no additional employees have been exposed. 

Port General Manager Rory J. Respicio was informed last night that an employee who was 

identified as a close contact of a previous case had tested positive for COVID-19. 

However, the employee stayed home from work since the onset of symptoms and as a 

result there are no additional employees identified as potential close contacts with this 

latest case. 

The latest positive cases brings the Port’s total COVID-19 positives to 19 Port employees. In 

total, the Port Contact Tracing Team has been able to identify 396 cases of employee 

close contact exposure and has coordinated testing for all exposures with DPHSS.  

“We are keeping our Port strong family members who are sick in our thoughts and prayers 

every day and we look forward to their full recovery and return to work,” Respicio said. 
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